
 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th June 2020 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

I hope you are all keeping well and looking forward to better weather 

this weekend (if the forecast is right).  Please do contact us if you need 

advice, support or have a query about anything school related. We will 

keep you updated with any changes to school provision.   

 

PARTIAL REOPENING FOR NURSERY, RECEPTION AND YEAR 1  

(AND KEY WORKERS) 

Our ‘bubbles’ are filling up quickly now and we have limited space left.  

Children and staff have settled quickly into the new routines.  In the 

event of a member of staff being off school through illness (and we 

don’t have extra staff to cover) we have no option but to close the 

bubble until the member of staff returns.  We will inform parents via 

email as early as possible.  Thank you for adhering to arrival and 

collection times and our social distancing measures.  

 
HOME LEARNING 

We are aware that parents/carers and children experienced some 

problems earlier this week accessing home learning on the 

diamondonline site.  If you do have problems or queries please contact 

them via email:  feedback@diamondonline.uk.  If you cannot access 

some of the links e.g. TTRockstars, MathsWhizz please use accounts 

the children already have e.g. Purple Mash, Sumdog. 
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GALLERY 

We are currently in the process of creating a gallery on our website to 

show some home learning activities as well as some activities being done 

in school.  If you do not want your child’s work to be in the gallery, 

please let us know when you send the work in.  We will not be able to 

display all the work, but teachers will continue to respond via 

Marvellous Me.  Teachers enjoy seeing what the children have been 

doing, but please be assured there is no expectation to do so.  

 

                               MORRISONS 

Morrisons have very kindly donated some 

beautiful children’s books to our school and a 

hamper containing coffee, juice, milk etc for 

staff.  

 

This is very much appreciated and we would like 

to thank them for these generous and 

thoughtful donations.  

 

 

 

MSA 

We are advertising for a Midday Supervisory Assistant (MSA) for a 

September start.  Details can be found on our website.  Alternatively, 

please contact the school office and Mrs Jaques will arrange for you to 

collect a paper copy. 

 

Stay safe and take care.  

 

Mrs Baxter 

 

       

 

 

        

 

 


